
  Sponsorship Menu for the Honouring Tree Legacy Project  
a project by the Saskatchewan  African Canadian Heritage Museum (SACHM) & Partners  

“Building the Tree” we are asking for support for, Professional engineering services, the installation, 
and the creation of the Tree itself:  $25,000.00   
Note: gifts can be in kind: example concrete, professional services or cash donations to the art piece itself, 
Please note gifts can be of any size in this category all will be gratefully accepted  

 
“Nurturing the Tree”  We asking for funds to create a legacy and future for the Tree, our first event 
is a Regina Annual Family Walkathon to be held every last Saturday of the month June:  $ 5,000.00 
This event will celebrate family, heritage, culture and at the same time promote healthy life styles for 
families. This will be a launch year for the Walkathon. The Saskatchewan African Canadian Heritage 
Walkathon Committee has recruited Ted Jaleta world renowned runner, alongside the Multicultural Council 
of Saskatchewan to be key partners in this event.  We see a number of events and activities over the year.  
 

 
“Legacy of the Tree” Diversity Legacy educational packages:  $3,000.00  
These packages will be prepared by two graduate summer students (with a background in Education/ in 
partnership with Faculty of Education, University of Regina).  These creative and interactive educational 
packages will target elementary classes and junior high school levels.  The packages will bring together the 
historical contribution of African Canadians who lived, worked, and contributed to Saskatchewan. As well 
they will encourage dialogue amongst students on concepts of diversity and the principles of an inclusive 
society.  
 
“Knowledge of the Tree” Diversity Legacy Scholarship Fund- SACHM: $5,000.00 
 We are proposing two scholarship funds that will support two students entering university or college 
education as follows: A student who has demonstrated commitment or plans to advance diversity, equality 
and equity as part of his/her studies/ career.   

 
“Unveiling of the Tree” Media and public unveiling of the Honouring Tree: A Legacy Art piece: 
$1000.00 
 The formal ceremonies of the project are set to take place on September 30, 2011 as part of Cultural Days 
in Wascana Park, supporters will be recognized for their contribution publicly, as well as in our print 
materials, website and other public communications efforts. 

 
“Learning from the Tree” Young Emerging Artist workshop: $1,000.00  
The Saskatchewan African Museum is holding a youth artist’s workshop on August 12. This workshop will 
be facilitated by artist Ron Baird.   Mr. Baird is the creator of this project.  Mr Baird is recognized 
internationally for his public art work. The workshop will take place at the University of Regina Friday 
August 12, 2011 (the day after the public art piece will be installed in Wascana Park) 
 

“Greening of the Tree” $5,000.00.  to make this project successful we asking for funds to support the 
ongoing publicity, management, communication, and overall day to day activities of the project.  

            

                                             
 
 


